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SPECIAL HAYMARKET TOWN COUNCII, MEETING
MARCH 31,1988

A Special Haymarket Town Council Meeting was held on March 31,
1988, which began at 7;28 p.m PURPOSE: to approve extension plans,
Annandale Millwork.
Four Council Members were present, Terri Freeborn, James R. Gossom,
M. Fewell Melton and William Utz.
Also present were; Mr. William Frogale, Robert Frogale and William
Green, Chairman of the Planning Commission.

PLANNING COMMISSION:
William Green told the Town Council that the Planning Commission

had held a Special Meeting and had approved the plans for the extension
to Annandale Millwork, saying everything Mr. Frogale is doing will be
good for the Town and they are well within their boundaries. He then
asked that the Council approve the plans. There will be two buildings
in the extension, one is to be called North and the other South.
APPROVED:

Councilman William Utz made a motion that the plans for the
extension to Annandale Millwork be approved, seconded by Councilman
James R. Gossom and unanimously approved in a Roll Call Vote.

ADJOURNMENT s
@ith no further business, the Special Meeting adjourned at 7;25 p.m
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